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Dec 22,2019 Church Announcements 
 

 
Christmas Giving 

Support the work of our denominations 
Both the Anglican Church and United Church have Giving 

Catalogues featuring gifts which support Canadian and global 
projects.  These Gifts are available in various dollar amounts.  

Visit the secure websites and follow the instructions.   
 

PWRDF-World of Gifts                United Church-Gifts with Vision 
http://pwrdf.org/world-of-gifts/             www.giftswithvision.ca 

 

 

 
Offering Envelopes for 2020 

For those of you who use offering envelopes, your 2020 
envelopes will be available at the church on December 29, and 

in early January.  Those not picked up by mid-January will be 
mailed.  If anyone would like to begin using offering envelopes 
in 2020, or begin using the monthly automatic bank withdrawal 

system, please contact me Nancy Hetherington Peirce  
250-247-8632  nhpeirce@gmail.com 

 

 
PHC Friday Lunch Program Volunteers 

If 2020 is a time you'd consider a way to give back to your 
community, please think about donating some time to our very 
successful Friday Lunch program.  Approximately once every 

six weeks you donate 2 1/2 hours of your time. 
Please email Betty at bettyschultze@gmail.com before 

December 28th and she will put you on the roster! 
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